(Y,
Llopd's Register of Bbhipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

14th October, 1938,

: Dear Sir,

I have to aclmnowledge the receipt of your letter of the =

5th instant enclosing one from the Owners of the Dredger
"RALRUS", from which it 1s noted that they desire to defer

PRI

the Speeial Survey No,l as the vessel isnow lald up at Singu
Chaung.

In reply, I have to say that the Committee, who have
hpd the clse‘befere them at their meeting today, are agreeable
to the inspection in question standing over so long as the
vessel is laild up.

I shall therefore be glad if you will inform the

Owners accordingly.
I am, Dear S8ir,

Yours faithfully,

% Clerk to the

5 Classification Committee.
;
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